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Hotel Options for the 2024 Intensive Intervention Institute 
Participants are responsible for all travel costs related to the Intensive Intervention Institute. 
Below is a list of the hotels near the AIR office at 10801-1 N. MoPac Expressway Suite 360 
Austin TX 78759. Estimated walking time from each is provided and free onsite parking is 
available at the AIR Austin office. If you can, stay at one of our recommended hotels to avoid 
traffic on the days of the event. 

Fairfield Inn & Suites by Marriott 
11201 N Mopac Expressway, Austin, TX 78759 
5 minute walk 

Hampton Inn Austin NW  
3908 West Braker Lane, Austin, TX 78759 
8 minute walk  

SpringHill Suites by Marriott 
10936 Stonelake Blvd, Austin, TX 78759 
9 minute walk   

Homewood Suites by Hilton 
10925 Stonelake Boulevard, Austin, TX 78759 
9 minute walk 

Element Austin at The Domain 
10728 Burnet Road, Austin, TX 78758 
18 minute walk, 4 minute drive 

The Westin Austin at The Domain 
11301 Domain Dr, Austin, TX 78758 
19 minute walk, 4 minute drive 

Aloft Austin at The Domain 
11601 Domain Dr, Austin, TX 78758 
23 minute walk, 3 minute drive 

https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/auspb-fairfield-inn-and-suites-austin-northwest-the-domain-area/overview/
https://www.hilton.com/en/hotels/ausnwhx-hampton-austin-nw-near-the-domain/?SEO_id=BING-AMER-HX-AUSNWHX&y_source=1_MjA4MzkyMS00ODMtbG9jYXRpb24ud2Vic2l0ZQ%3D%3D
https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/aussn-springhill-suites-austin-the-domain-area/overview/
https://www.hilton.com/en/hotels/ausslhw-homewood-suites-austin-nw-near-the-domain/?SEO_id=BING-AMER-HW-AUSSLHW&y_source=1_MjA4MTk1NC00ODMtbG9jYXRpb24ud2Vic2l0ZQ%3D%3D
https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/ausel-element-austin-at-the-domain/overview/
https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/ausdw-the-westin-austin-at-the-domain/rooms/
https://www.marriott.com/en-us/hotels/ausal-aloft-austin-at-the-domain/overview/
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This resource was produced under U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education 

Programs, Award No. H326Q210001. Celia Rosenquist serves as the project officer. The views 

expressed herein do not necessarily represent the positions or policies of the U.S. Department 

of Education. No official endorsement by the U.S. Department of Education of any product, 

commodity, service or enterprise mentioned in this document is intended or should be inferred. 

 




